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From:  Jim Bayless <jbayless@treasurchomes.com> _ .

To: "commentletters@waterboards.ca.gov" <commentletters@waterboards.ca.gov>
Date: Monday, June 09, 2008 11:28:07 AM ' : :

Subject: Comment Letter - Draft Construction Permit

CC: "Timothy L. Coyle" <tcoyle@cbia.org>

Pl o t—

Jeanine Townsend, Clerk to the Board .

State Water Resources Control Board ’ ] J g .
1001 | Street, 24th Floor : t UN 2008
Sacramento, CA 95814

SWRCB EXECUTIVE

‘Ms Townsend:

We request that the Water Board withdraw the proposed new storm water runoff regulation, dubbed the “general
consfruction storm water permit”. . o

For home-builders like me, this new regulation will double the cost of compliance with state requirements yet will
produce no demonstrated improvement in water guality. ‘ :

Our customers already have a hard time understanding why erosion control measures cost more than all the
energy-efficient appliances that we install in their new home! We area way past the point of diminishing retums.

Thank you,

Jim Bayless

Treasure Homes Mgmt. Co.
. 706 Natoma St., Suite 4
Foisom, CA 95630-3011
'916.294.9787
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